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July 13, 2001

Kevin Lindquist

Trammell Crow Company

2049 Century Park East, Suite 2650
Los Angeles, CA 90067

Re: 2000 Avenue of the Stars Tree Survey

Dear Kevin:

Per your request, Envicom Corporation has completed a preliminary tree
survey to identify all trees with a trunk diameter of at least 12 inches that
are located within the proposed 2000 Avenue of the Stars development
envelope. Trunk diameters were measured at 4.5 feet above ground
(Diameter at Breast Height, or DBH). Only trees with diameters greater
than 12 inches were required of the survey. Consequently, not all trees
within the development envelope were recorded. In all we took
measurements for 60 trees. Of these, 22 were subsequently identified as
too small, while 38 met our criteria. The area to be disturbed during the
construction phase of the project was compared to the locations of these 38
trees to determine which would be impacted. Twenty-nine of the 38 trees
(which met the criteria) would be effected by the proposed project. The
type and location of the effected trees are delineated our summary exhibits
(Table 1 and Figure 1).

Figure 1 shows the location of all trees sampled on the site. Our field
numbering system grouped trees by location and species. Table 1 is a list
of all trees effected, including the scientific name of the species, common
name, trunk diameter (at DBH) and the number given to the tree
corresponding to Figure 1.

Sincerely,

Travis Cullen
Client/Program Coordinator

cc. Mr. Michael Nytzen



